
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 August 21, 2023 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Purchase of Apple Technology Products for Student Services 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of iPads, iPad cases, software and warranties from Apple for our ASD 
programs in the amount of $21,285.20 and our MOCI program in the amount of 
$10,059.00; for a total amount of $31,344.20. 
 
  
RATIONALE:  
 
This purchase provides access to technology for students with disabilities who are in 
our Act 18 ASD and MOCI programs. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  
 
The funding for this purchase will come from the RESA Act 18 Technology/Equipment 
Replacement Plan. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL:  
 
Maegan Sprow, Director of Student Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attachment 


